
Hello residents and families,

Welcome to July, I hope this correspondence finds you well.
As I think back on the first 6 months of 2025, I find myself in
awe of how quickly time passes. It really does seem like we
were just celebrating Christmas and wishing for the cold
temperatures to go away. Now we are fully into summer and
thinking about those fall days. I feel blessed to live in a place
where we have true seasons and always have something to
look forward to. These summer days have made for great
porch time for our residents. We’ve had popsicles on the
porch and a tea tasting on the porch and lots of porch
sitting. Welcome to summer at the Stilley House! 
 
July will be a busy time around the house. Paula will be out
for a few weeks; the rest of us will do our best to keep
everyone entertained and engaged. We could never fill
Paula’s shoes but we will sure try and do our best. Our bus 
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Letter from our
Executive Director

Kathy A.        1 year
Shirley K.       2 years
Anna M.       3  years
Emma P.       9  years
Janice V.      2  years

July
2025

971 Birch St, Benton, Kentucky, 42025

Resident Birthdays

Employee Birthdays

Stilley Anniversaries

  Betty H.   July 4
   Eddrie    July 23

  John F.      July 1
Jennifer B.   July 14
Maddie S.   July 26
Skylar W.    July 27



Chair Massages with Lindsey

Our Stilley Bus is Getting a Makeover!

Let’s Turn the House Red, White, and Blue!

We encourage everyone to decorate for the Summer season - 
hang up the red, white, and blue to honor our great country and
make the House even more beautiful! 

                                                           The Stilley Bus will not be
                                                        available for transportation

                                                due to a fabulous new
                                                          makeover! Please do not
schedule any appointments for residents the week 
 of July 7-14 that would require our bus. 
  

We are pleased to be able to offer
CHAIR MASSAGES at Stilley House!
Lindsey will be in the House on the
following Thursdays: July 3, July 17,
and July 31. The cost of the massage
is $20 for 20 minutes. Make your
appointment through Paula!  

 A Note from Paula

Just a quick note to let you know I will be having foot surgery on

Wednesday, July 9th. I will be away from Stilley House until Monday,

July 28th. Upon return, I will not be able to put any weight on my foot

for about 12 weeks. However - all activities should proceed as normal

while I am away and when I return! Thanks for being awesome! ~ Paula
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Your Team

Like us on Facebook!
You can see photos from our

activities,  announcements and
much more!

Download the Spectrio Share app to keep
updated on all the latest news! You can see
photos, videos, menus, and
announcements from us! 

News to Use
Help us recognize GREAT staff members!

Nominate an Arcadia Ambassador. See our
Concierge for more information!


